SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject: Bus Stop Design Standards

Meeting Date: September 28, 2006

Recommendation: The Transportation Board voted 6-0 to request that the Council

direct staff to prepare bus stop design standards that will

standardize the appearance and design of the stops and reflect the need to incorporate electronic message signs and improved

lighting.

Members Present: Howe, Barnes, MacGregor, Hapgood, Cho, Juliano

Vote: 6-0

Aye: Howe, Barnes, MacGregor, Hapgood, Cho, Juliano

Nay: None

Prepared By: Gary Barnes, Chair

David Bonk, Coordinator Long Range and Transportation Planning